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Our Value for this half-term is HOPE 

“May the God of HOPE fill you with JOY and PEACE” – Romans 15:13  

Remembrance Day Poppies 

We will be continuing to sell poppies in school over the next week so, if your child hasn’t yet had an opportunity to 

get one, please send them in with some change next week.  Poppies are available for a donation but we also have 

snap bands for £1 and various other items for 50p. 

 

 

Polite Reminder 

We would kindly ask parents and carers to be considerate when parking to drop off and collect their children.  

Please avoid parking on the double yellow lines on Swansbrook Lane as it makes it difficult for traffic to get up and 

down the road.  Don’t forget, Winfields kindly allow us to park at the rear of their car park to help ease the 

congestion. 

Kingfisher FC Development 

Please see the attached leaflet on Kingfisher FC Development.  This is a girls’ only, after school football 

club, taking place every Monday from 6-7pm.  For more information, you can contact Liam Smith – 

07305 962751 or email liam.kingfisherfc@gmail.com 

T4U Christmas Shoebox Appeal 2021 

There is still time to fill a shoebox for this wonderful Christmas appeal, if you would like to do so, and more details 

can be found at www.teams4u.com.  To make it even simpler we have a few pre-wrapped shoeboxes available to 

collect from the office. Just pop in and grab one.   

The shoeboxes are being collected on Wednesday 24th November so please drop them into the office before this 

date.  Thank you. 

FoFS BIG Breakfast 

FoFS will be running their hugely popular big breakfast on Friday 12th November. 

Bacon or sausage baps will available, with a drink, for both adults and children at a cost of £2.50 for adults and 
£1.50 for children.   

To book your breakfast please send in correct money, in a sealed envelope, with details of your order, child’s name 
and year group written on the front.  Orders need to be returned no later than Wednesday 10th November. 

This year the children will enjoy eating their breakfast in school but adults will be takeaway only.  It will also be Pre 
Order Only and unfortunately, FoFS won’t be able to take additional requests on the day. 

 

 

 

http://www.teams4u.com/

